
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 

answer by the Depute Leader of the 
Council at a meeting of the Council 
on 19 November 2020 

   

Coronavirus Measures and Powers 

In proposing an amendment to a Conservative Emergency 

Motion on Public Health Measures last Council, the Leader 

made clear his view that Local Government should limit itself 

to following the Coronavirus measures and advice put in 

place by National Government. 

“ . . . if you're looking for the information to help you explain 

these measures of guidance . . .  that comes from listening 

to what the Government is saying, and I think, meeting our 

obligations and responsibility as local people to not 

undermine those, and try and explain those and echo some 

of those messages from the Government . . . there’s one 

singer and one song when it comes to this . . . “ 

[Cllr McVey, 7:29:30 on the webcast]” 

Question  Would the Depute Leader agree that Local Government in 

the UK should simply follow the advice and measures of 

National Governments? 

Answer   

 
 

 


